
 

OUR COLLEGE  

CHANGED THEIR LOGO….. 
 

  THE NURSES UNION  

CHANGED THEIR LOGO…… 
 

LPNABC KNEW IT WAS TIME 

 WE CHANGED OUR LOGO TO BE MORE 

REFLECTIVE OF CURRENT TIMES…… 

 
                                                                   

  

New Logo  

The Executive Board was approached by Ministry of Health and other major stakeholders stating our 

association is well respected for all the advocacy work we have done for LPNs in BC but the look was not 

reflective of today……                       LPNABC took this suggestion for change very seriously. 

The original logo was initiated and reflective of the times in 1951, however, it was no longer cutting edge. 

We commissioned a commercial artist to help us design LPNABC a new look!                                                            

(By generous donation of their time) 

We are very excited to officially launch this new look and hope all of our members are just as welcoming of a 

updated look bringing our organization into the millennium and towards a wonderful future. 

Old Logo (since 1951) 


